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The Head of Political Section

EUROPEAN UNION
DELEGATION OF THE EUROPEAN UNION TO MONTENEGRO

Podgorica, 12 December 2014

Association of gambling providers Montenegro UPIS
Rimski trg 50
81000 Pod go rica
Montenegro

Ref.: Your letters

Dear Mr Piletic,

Thank you for your letters you sent to the Delegation of the European Union to
Montenegro to 24110/2014, 04/1112014, 24111/2014, 09112/2014. Let me first apologise
for the late reply. We have taken due note of the issue you have raised. The European
Union attaches great importance to the respect of the rule of law and the proper
functioning of institutions.

Please note that the Delegation of the European Union to Montenegro has no mandate to
intervene in specific cases but we monitor the respect of rule oflaw from a systemic point
of view. We understand from your letters that you have addressed the appropriate
domestic authorities. We would advise you to use all internal legal remedies.

You may want to keep us informed about further developments on this case.

Yours sincerely,

Address: Vuka Karadzica 12, 81000 Podgorica, Montenegro
Tel: +382 20444600, Fax: +382 20 444666, e-mail: Delegation-montenegro@ec.europa.eu
http://www.delmne.ec.europa.eu/

mailto:Delegation-montenegro@ec.europa.eu
http://www.delmne.ec.europa.eu/
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